
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

OF THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE 

SENIOR ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Regular Meeting of the Senior Advisory 
Committee scheduled for May 8, 2019 is cancelled. The next regular meeting 
will be held on July 10, 2019. 

Meeting agendas are available on the City’s website www.cityofwhittier.org. For 
assistance with any business related to the Senior Advisory Committee, please 
contact staff during business hours at (562) 567-9470. 

 

Dated this 7th day of May, 2019. 

 

/s/ 

______________________________________ 

MARTIN BROWNE, Community Services Manager 
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